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Persons who have been convicted of crimes against their fellow citizens abrogate 

their right to live in a free civil society which is based upon mutual respect for the 

rights of others and must suffer the consequences of their actions as provided by the 

rule of law. Those Oregon state senators and representatives who would introduce 

and support this reckless legislation are attempting to reward criminals who 

perpetrate murder, violence, civil discord and chaos upon law abiding citizens in 

order to bolster their voting bases and guarantee their control over the processes of 

Oregon state government.    


